
Antonia Hover 

"CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
17/31/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07062-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 3:26 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL DOCKET 20250001 1 -El 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 3:08 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL DOCKET 202500011-EI 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Anneliese Friedrich <anneliesemfriedrich@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2025 7:30 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL DOCKET 202500011-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC commission 

I am sending this email to show appreciation for FPL. They are undergrounding the overhead lines in my 
neighborhood to improve reliability and I couldn't be happier. They have been so professional during the 
construction. 

Even though no one wants to see prices go up, I understand that good service comes with a price. 

Thank you to FPL 

Sincerely, 

Anneliese Friedrich 
9000 SW51 Place 
Cooper City, FL 33328 

i 


